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Comments: I am 100% in favor of any trail expansion or creation in the Telluride area or San Miguel County. I

believe the mountains and this area are so beautiful and we have a unique experience with trails leaving right

from town. I am an avid trail user, hiking, backpacking and trail running several times a week. Any additional trails

would be a bonus and could be used for future trail races that bring in revenue and create a wonderful

community and atmosphere. 

 

I also would like to see less 4WD usage, with a possible ban on vehicles on Imogene Pass or Black Bear. Turn

these back into mountain bike or hiking trails. This is better for the environment and less disruptive. 


